
 

 

 

 

 

EMAIL TO REGISTER ADULTS FOR TESTING 

 

 

 

 

 

What: Register adults for testing email 

From: Denise Frederick, BBJH 

To: All adult program participants, i.e., teachers and staff 

When: 3-5 days before testing starts 

  

Subject: 

Register for our COVID-19 testing program today 

  

Body copy: 

Hello BBJH Faculty and Staff: 

  

Our BBJH Testing Program begins 10/4/2021. To get started, please {register for testing}. You only need to 

register once and testing takes no longer than 5 minutes each week. 

  

Click https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=ldh-bre-789-staff to register for the program. 

  

Testing is not required, but highly encouraged to keep our school community safe. 

  

We’ll test in the cafeteria on Wednesdays @ 11:30 am}. Results will be delivered to you by text or email within 

24 hours and we will follow-up with you directly if your child has a positive result.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to 225-910-8308 or visit the website at 

www.k12testing.com. 

  

Thank you for your participation to keep our BBJH community safe and healthy. 

  

Denise Frederick 

https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=ldh-bre-789-staff

